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News from the Solent Academies Trust Team and our families 

Message from Alison and the team                                                                    

Hello again everyone, we hope you are all well.  As you are aware we 

are busy preparing our school sites to enable us to very gradually 

increase pupil numbers across our schools to a maximum of around 

40. We have conducted comprehensive risk assessments to agree this. 

Our children and staff will be operating in PODS or ‘Bubbles’ from next 

week with each POD being a small self contained unit that operates 

independently from the others.  Staff and children will not ‘cross over’ 

and any people who need to interact with more than one POD (eg our 

school nurse) will have very clear health and safety protocols that they 

are following.  Any increase in pupil numbers will be on a needs led 

basis, nothing to do with age or year groups.  Special schools are not 

being asked to focus on children’s ages—individual needs are the 

highest priority.  We will continue to contact you at least weekly and 

any families of new children joining us will have had conversations 

with senior staff first.  All this of course depends on capacity and 

staffing.  There is no ‘requirement’ for your child to come to school if 

things are working well at home and you prefer not to take the risk. 

ROUND UP OF THE WEEK—We’ve had some great photos from you 

again this week!  Please also see all the photos on our websites they 

are really fantastic 
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